



Mr S J Prescott Housemaster St Cuthbert's Email: stephen.prescott@ellesmere.com

17th April 2018

Dear Parents,

So that you have sufficient advance notice, I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to join us for a glass of wine with cheese and biscuits at the St Cuthbert's Cheese and Wine Evening which will take place on Friday 18th May between 5:30pm and 7:30pm in the Day Room. We have tried to choose a time and day which will allow the parents of both day and boarding pupils to attend should you wish to. This is an informal opportunity for you to meet and chat to the House Tutor team.

Please let me know if you wish to attend by sending an email to stephen.prescott@ellesmere.com or complete and return the slip below, as this will help us with the catering. It is expected for Prefects to attend the Cheese and Wine evening; however I do understand if Prefects are not able to attend due to examination commitments. Please do let me know if this will be the case.

I look forward to seeing you.			
Best wishes,			
SPRESCONT Please complete and return FAO: Mr S J Prescott – St Cuthbert's Housemaster ST CUTHBERT'S CHEESE AND WINE EVENING – FRIDAY 18th MAY 2018			
		Name of Pupil/s	
		We will/will not be attending the St Cuthbert's adults attending.	s Cheese and Wine Evening. There will be
Signed:	Date:		

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

(Parent)

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406